

EXTON RE-OPENS ON 22 JUNE!

WHEN YOU COME TO PLAY - PLEASE ADHERE TO OUR NEW SAFETY GUIDELINES OUTLINED BELOW



CALL TO SCHEDULE YOUR TEE TIME 410-436-2213 - COURSE OPEN TO ALL ELIGIBLE PATRONS





All play must be reserved prior and paid for via phone with Exton staff. No walk-ins allowed. Please do not arrive more than 10 minutes prior to your scheduled tee time. Visit the patio at the Clubhouse door to check-in. Please wear your mask and follow all physical distancing signage prior to and during play. Tee times spaced 16 minutes apart.

Masks are required at all times except during play when physical distancing can be maintained. Players that fail to abide by the safety protocol will immediately be dismissed from the property without refund.



WEAR YOUR MASK WASH YOUR HANDS





All payments are credit card only via phone. Scorecards and pencils will be issued individually and are not to be shared. Cup has been modified so that no flag touch is necessary. Ball washers and rakes have been removed. Clubhouse remains closed. Please do not gather in groups.

One rider per cart, immediate family members may share. Play ball until it reaches the flag pin. Do not touch or remove flag pin. One player on the tee box at a time, others must remain physical distanced at no less than 6 feet. Sharing of equipment is discouraged.



NOT FEELING WELL? STAY HOME!



We care about all our patrons as well as our staff. We want you to have a great experience on the course but a safe and healthy one too! If you feel unwell, please remain home and seek proper medical advice .

ENJOY THE GAME, PLAY WELL & GO HOME. STAY WELL!